
Dear Neighbours,

We have really enjoyed meeting residents at our recent drop-in sessions and 

look forward to future sessions. In this newsletter, you can read more about 

progress being made on site, as well as opportunities to get involved with 

community initiatives happening in our neighbourhood.

If you have questions about what’s happening onsite or would like to speak 

to the team, please come along to our next community drop-in session at 

the Holloway Park Site Office on Monday 6th November, from 5:00 – 7:00 

pm. 

This meeting is at a different time to usual to allow a few residents who have 

been in touch to come along after work. In December we will return to our usual 

time of Wednesday from 2:30pm – 4pm.

If you would like to receive these updates via email, please let us know by 

emailing info@hollowaypark.co.uk 

-The Holloway Park Team
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Keep up to date with all things Holloway Park 

on our new website! Here you can read about 

the fascinating history of the former Holloway 

Prison, view the latest newsletters and updates 

from site and view plans of what the site will 

look like in future.

You can also sign up to receive these newsletters 

and other updates via email if you’d like to.

Scan this QR code using 

your phone camera to 

visit our website.

mailto:info@hollowaypark.co.uk


CONTACT DETAILS

If you have any concerns or queries that 

you’d like

 to discuss with the team, please contact:

 London Square Construction Team

0333 666 0104 

info@hollowaypark.co.uk

If you wish to speak to the Council about this 

project, please contact Islington Council 

Construction Monitoring Team: 

Lee – 020 7527 7272 or 

www.islington.gov.uk/ReportASB

CONSTRUCTON WORKING HOURS

0800 – 1800 Weekdays

0800 – 1300 Saturday

PROGRESS ON SITE

We have now completed the demolition of 

Block 1 and all works are focused within 

the ground. We are continuing to process 

materials from the demolition, while we 

clear areas to make way for the removal 

of old building slabs and foundations.

As this work continues, we will continue to 

uses hoses onsite to keep any dust to a 

minimum, and our monitoring devices 

continue to monitor and record noise, dust 

and vibration caused by this work.

UPCOMING WORK

In the coming weeks, we will be continuing 

with the work outlined above.

We’ll also be building a new 2.4m high 

black timber fence over the next 3 weeks 

and this will run from Penderyn Way along 

to Bakersfield. Please note this temporary 

hoarding is not our final finished boundary 

line and it will be removed following the 

completion of the construction works in this 

area.

Furthermore, we are preparing to remove 

the old prison boundary wall behind 

Bakersfield Estate in mid-November and 

this is expected to take one week to 

complete. We’ll share more information on 

this in our next newsletter.

Thursday 30th November, 6pm – 8pm

Peabody Project Office, The former 

Holloway Prison Visitors Centre, 

Parkhurst Rd, N7 0NU

In celebration of the year that has been, 

we would like to invite everybody to join 

us at our site office for a fun, family-

friendly get together. As well as music, 

mulled wine, mince pies and other yummy 

snacks, there’ll be a glow stick treasure 

hunt for the children too!

Please save the date and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you then, if not before.

http://www.islington.gov.uk/ReportASB
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